Metro Messenger

A quarterly newsletter to keep you in the know with First Metro

Regards from Rodney

Dear Neighbor:

Another year has come and gone! 2024 seemed to go by faster than most, but it was filled with many achievements and milestones for First Metro Bank. To name a few:

- Reached \$1 billion in assets
- · Chosen as one of the Best Banks to Work for in America by American Banker
- Featured as one of America's Most Loved Workplaces by Newsweek
- Named one of the Best Companies to Work for in Alabama by Business Alabama
- Rated as a 5-star bank by Bauer Financial (for 27 consecutive years)

I truly believe that 2025 is going to surpass the accomplishments that your hometown bank experienced last year. No matter what this year holds, one thing remains constant: our commitment and service to you will never be compromised.

Thank you for Banking with a Neighbor,

Rodney Howard, President + CEO

Muscle Shoals · Florence · Athens · Russellville · Lexington · Greenhill · Tuscumbia 256-386-0600 | www.firstmetro.com





KNOW YOUR RISK. PROTECT YOUR MONEY.

When your money is in an FDIC insured bank, it is protected to at least \$250,000 if the bank fails. The Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) was created in 1933 to maintain stability and public confidence in our country's financial institutions. First Metro Bank is a proud Member of the FDIC.

IN 2024, YOUR HOMETOWN BANK RECEIVED THE FOLLOWING HONORS:



















Contact Karen Johnson at 256–314–1636 or firstfriends@firstmetro.net to sign-up by Feb. II.

